
Supernova Team Newsletter 

Math: 

Next week, Math 6 and 6 Plus will continue to work on finding the area of composite shapes. 

We will then start our work on finding surface area of some 3-dimensional figures.  Please make sure 

that you have signed up for Mrs. Curtain's REMIND for reminders about upcoming tests, and 

homework assignments.  

Science: 

This coming week in science we will begin exploring soil formation and soil types.  We will 

learn about why soil is so important to life and how to take good care of our soil.  This week's 

vocabulary words will be soil, weathering, topsoil, sub soil, parent material, and micro-

organisms.  Our second quiz of the year will be on Tuesday, September 24th. The review sheet will be 

completed in class on Friday and collected on Tuesday. 

Language Arts: 

Hello Supernova parents and students!  This week we will continue analyzing Percy Jackson 

in The Lightning Thief, and how he follows the archetype of a hero.  Parents, please continue to 

monitor your child’s agenda for homework assignments and important information.        

*Reminder: Our first End-of-unit Assessment will be completed on Tuesday the 24th! 

Social Studies: 

This week the 6th grade Social Studies class tackled the Five Themes of Geography. During 

this unit students will be learning what geography is and all the elements that contribute to the 

study of the earth. So far, we have learned what the Five Themes are, we learned a way to remember 

them ( Mr. Help) and also how to annotate reading assignments. Ms. Hawkins guest taught a class 

on internet safety. Next week we will continue our study of the five themes and be on the look out for 

a homework assignment later in the week. 


